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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

EXTENSION OF CLOSE OF COMMENT PERIOD ON PROPOSED REVISION TO 30 TAC 

CHAPTER 50 TO MIDNIGHT ON FRIDAY, AUGUST 18, 2023 
 

The comment period for the proposed revisions to 30 Texas Administrative Code 
Chapter 50 (Project No. 2023-130-050-LS) will be extended until Friday, August 18, 
2023, at 11:59 p.m.. Written comments may be submitted to Gwen Ricco, MC 205, 
Office of Legal Services, Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, P.O. Box 13087, 
Austin, Texas 78711-3087, or faxed to fax4808@tceq.texas.gov. Electronic comments 
may be submitted at: https://tceq.commentinput.com/. File size restrictions may apply 
to comments being submitted via the TCEQ Public Comment system. All comments 
should reference Rule Project Number 2023-130-050-LS. For further information, 
please contact Amy Browning, Environmental Law Division, (512) 239-0891. 
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